
  
 
 
 

MONTHLY REPORT- 2023  

  

October 13, 2023 

  

Mayor and Council,  

See September 2023, monthly report for Building Department, Code Enforcement/Animal 

Control, Community Development and Fire Marshal’s Office below.   

Building Department  

Inspections Conducted by BBG-    Inspections Conducted by In-House City 

Inspector  

Building Inspections-   288    Building-     184  

Plumbing Inspections -  425    City Ordinance Violations-        24  

Mechanical Inspections-  154    Animal Control Violations-     63 

Electrical Inspections-   338  

Total-            1205       Total-     271

   

  

Inspections paid to BBG for September 2022 total of 1038 Inspections- $21,825.00  

August fees paid for Inspection services to BBG Consulting, Inc.:   

September 2023, Total Inspections 1205  

Total paid to BBG $27,112.50   

  

Building Department: 62 Plan reviews for construction were conducted.  

4- Building  9- Electrical 45- New Residential 2- New Addition/Remodel  2-Commercial 

Irrigation 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Permits Issued:  

       

2022- 102  
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Other Permits- 36 New Homes- 51 Civel Projects- 15 
 

2023- 163  
 

Other Permits- 51 New Homes- 98 Civil Projects- 51  

 

Permit Fees Collected:  
 

2022- $316,567.60 
 

New Homes- $102,013.12 Other Permit- $73,115.90 Civil Projects- $141,438.58  
  

2023- $198,899.59  
 

New Homes- $116,638.12 Other Permit- $20,182.61 Civil Projects- $62,078.86  

  

Fire Marshals Report:  
 

Investigated a trash truck fire that was accidental.  The fire was contained in the trash compartment with 

no extensions to the truck.  The Fire Department arrived on location and extinguished the fire quickly.  

  

Thanks,  

  

Albert Cantu,   

Fire Marshal/Building Official  
 
 
 
 
 


